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“Why the Dearborn Referendum?” was the subject of a talk given by Dearborn Mayor Orville Hubbard at St.
Joseph’s Episcopal Church, January 26.

The lecture was presented by Citizens for Peace in Vietnam as part of their Spring educational series. Other
speakers will include William Pepper, who wrote the article in the January Ramparts on U.S. napalm effects on
Vietnamese children and Harrison Salisbury of the New York Times, who recently returned fromHanoi.

Recently electedCPVofficers are JohnAndersonofDearborn,Chairman;EdChalomofDetroit, Vice-Chairman;
Lucy Haessler of Highland Park, Secretary; and Rev. David Gracie of Highland Park, Treasurer.

Related
See Fifth Estate’s Vietnam Resource Page.

http://www.fifthestate.org/archive/vietnam-resource-page/
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